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Northwood Broom Academy
ESPRIT Multi Academy Trust


Keelings Road, Northwood, Stoke-on-Trent, ST1 6QA


Telephone: 01782 234379

Email: nbcs@espritmat.org
Executive Principal & Safeguarding Officer: Mrs S Moran

Academy Principal: Mrs S Carrigan

Our ref: NC.GA

23rd January, 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

Re: Change to morning routine

We would like to thank you for all your support in helping us to settle your child into Nursery.  We feel that they are now ready to start the next stage of their learning journey of becoming an independent learner.

Currently the children are brought into the cloakroom by you and often this support is continued with you bringing them into the Nursery.  We would like you to start, from Monday 29th January, to leave your child at the front door so that they can enter the cloakroom themselves, take off their own coat and hang it on their peg. 

There will be a member of staff in the cloakroom to support and encourage your child to do this. The children will then go straight to their key worker carpet area to self-register and continue their learning.

As I’m sure you will appreciate we must emphasise, that on a Health and Safety note, once you have seen your child enter the nursery building you will need to move away from the entrance to avoid any congestion.

We know that with your support in this next stage of learning your child will adjust to this change of routine with ease.  Please do not hesitate to speak to a member of staff if you have any concerns.

Thank you once again for your continued support.

Yours faithfully

Mrs N Clark

EYFS Leader
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